
  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
 
 
 

Subject: Affidavits 
Date: Thu, 31 Jan 2008 13:01:40 -0500 
From: NMBilimoria@duanemorris.com 
To: wpk@stuartlaw.com; pedunn@purdue.edu 
CC: LSelander@duanemorris.com 
 
Dear Bill and Peter, 
 
We requested various witnesses to provide affidavits.  Attached are copies of those (eight) which are finalized and which we 
are providing to the Committee prior to the hearing so they may review them as they choose. 
 
We have attached an affidavit from Dr. Lohnert (which is not notarized) because it is difficult to obtain such a notary (in 
Germany), and one from Dr. Nigmatulin, who said it would be very difficult to get it notarized in Russia because of procedures 
which must be followed.  He, of course, will testify live (assuming travel does not become an issue). 
 
You and Mr. Selander discussed similar notary issues with regard to JaeSeon Cho, who is in Korea.  I believe you agreed with 
Mr. Selander that this should not be a problem.  We anticipate providing an affidavit from Cho shortly. 
 
Please provide these to the Committee.  Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the 
review of the party to whom it is addressed. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately 
return it to the sender. Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any other 
privilege.  
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